CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06102-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 1:31 PM

To: 'norton@nortonmusic.com’

Subject: RE: Docket number 160021-E1

Dear Mr. Norton,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Bob "Notes" Norton [mailto:norton@nortonmusic.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:31 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket number 160021-E1

Robert Norton
698 Rio Vista Dr
Ft Pierce FL 34982

Re docket number 160021-E1

Please deny this rate increase. It is not necessary and detrimental to retired persons like myself.

FPL wastes too much money that can be used for good, one example; | see FPL wasting money like the present project of
burying high tension lines from the St Lucie power plant - a plant that has so many cooling tube failures that have been
bypassed, and so many more failing at such a rapid rate, it will probably be decommissioned not long after this wasteful

project is done. The overhead lines have been working fine for about 50 years now.

You are supposed to serve the people, not the corporations. Deny the out of state stockholders increased profits and
serve the people of the state of Florida.

Thank you.

Bob

Bob "Notes" Norton


FPSC Commission Clerk
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